From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Cc: Batul Rahimtoola

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:08:05 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13,2022 9:30 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Vinay Topiwala

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am against this increase. As it is we are still recovering from pandemic, prices for everything is crazy high and we
plan to increase basic needs.

Completely unacceptable...it's going to be impossible to live in this country if things go like this

-- Attachment --





